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Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org>

LED Radiation
Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org> Tue, Nov 2, 2021 at 10:38 AM
To: help@starship.xyz

Dear Starship Legal Department,

Spatially heterogeneous LED radiation is currently unregulated by the government, but has been shown to cause epileptic
seizures, migraines, psychological trauma, eye damage, and thoughts of suicide.  The use of LEDs on mobile robots
endangers the lives of the public and violates the Americans with Disabilities Act.

To protect your new business from liability, the LED lights must be eliminated from the robots in order to protect the health
and safety of humans.

This letter will be posted publicly on our website at www.softlights.org.

Sincerely,

Mark Baker
President
Soft Lights Foundation

http://www.softlights.org/

